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IMPORTANT DATES: Term 2 
Weekly Assembly 

Each Wednesday at 2:30pm 
 

Week 5  
Wednesday 21st May: School Photo day 

 
Week 6 

 Monday 26th May: Science Day 
 

Week 7 
Monday 2nd June: Curriculum Day 

 
Week 8 

Monday 9th June: King’s Birthday 
 Public Holiday 

 
Ardeer South Primary School 
acknowledges the Wurundjeri people 
of the Kulin Nation as the traditional 
custodians of the land the school is 
located upon, and pays respect to 
Elders past, present and emerging.  

 

 
What a fantastic month! 
 
Celebrating a wonderful first month back at 
Ardeer South Primary School, with so many 
achievements in Term 2 so far!   
 
We would like to thank and acknowledge our 
wonderful Educational Support Staff who work so 
hard for our students every day. This Friday we will 
be celebrating with a special morning tea! 
 
We would also like to thank our parent helpers for 
giving up their time to organise and run our 
Mother’s Day stall last week. It was a huge 
success! 
 
An important reminder for families is that next 
Wednesday 21st May is School Photo Day.  
(See information below) 

Thank you for your ongoing support! 

Andrea and Grant 

 
 
 
 



 
 

School News 
 

 

School Photos!                                                                       
 

 

Our whole school photo day will be held on 
Wednesday 21st May 2025. 
 
Individual and sibling photo orders can now 
be placed using Compass. 
 
Orders must be placed by 11pm the day 
before photo day. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the 
photography service or packages available 
for purchase, please contact the MSP team 
on 03 9115 1642 or by email 
melbourne@msp.com.au 
 

  

 

Gardening at Ardeer South! 
 

 

It is really fantastic to see our 
students helping out with the 

gardening here at Ardeer South.  
Last week, students helped with 
filling up our garden beds with 

soil, watering all of our new plants 
and cleaning up the weeds.  

We encourage all families to take 
a walk through our beautiful 

garden!  
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Whole School Mathletics Champions 

 
 

7th May 2025 14th May 2025 

School Wide Positive Behaviour 

 

Value of the Week - Respect:  

The Value of Respect: Building a Stronger School Community 
Respect is one of the most important values we can nurture in our school 

community. It's the foundation of positive relationships, successful learning 
environments, and a safe, welcoming place for all. 

At its core, respect means showing consideration for others, listening when someone 
else is speaking, accepting differences, treating everyone with kindness. When we 

practice respect, we create a culture where everyone feels valued and heard. 

We encourage parents and guardians to continue these conversations at home. Ask 
your child what respect means to them and how they show it in their daily life. 

Together, we can reinforce that respect is not just a rule, it's a lifelong skill that helps 
us build better relationships and stronger communities. 



 

 

 

 



COMMUNITY ADVERTISING 

  

 


